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July 21 , 2022 

STAFF'S FOURTH DATA REQUEST 
VIA EMAIL 

Re: Docket No. 20220066-WS - Application for increase in water rates in Washington 
County, by Sunny Hills Utility Company 

Dear Mr. Rendell: 

Staff is requesting the following information in response to some of the customer comments 
made during the July 19, 2022 Customer Meeting. 

1. Does the Utility expect any future growth in the service territory in the next five years? 

2. What plans, if any, does the Utility have to meet the needs of potential future customers? 

Please file response to Staffs Fourth Data Request with the Office of the Commission Clerk no 
later than July 29, 2022. Please include the docket number (20220066-WS) on all filings with 
the Commission Clerk. 

If you have any questions, please contact accounting staff, Christopher Richards at 850-413-6742 
or email crichard@psc.state.tl.us. You can also contact engineering staff, Donald Phillips at 850-
413-6974 or email dphillip@psc.state.tl.us. 

Sincerely, 

Isl e/4r-1~t91kr- R. Rie/4rw!J' 
Christopher R. Richards 
Public Utility Analyst III 

cc: Office of the Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20220066-WS) 
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